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February 20, 2015



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Iliad Water Service, Inc. - Original Sheet No. W-106; Original Sheet No. W-107

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff sheets.  The purpose of this filing is to add a surcharge for treatment facilities constructed to meet a DOH order.    

The assessment amount is $4,586.00 per customer.  The financing will be a ten (10) year contract at 8-1/2% interest.  The customer's monthly payment will be approximately $57.00 per month, but taxes of $219.00 per customer will have to be paid up front.  Customers have the option of paying the full amount up front which avoids interest accruing. 

Also attached is the customer notice which was mailed out on February 19, 2015.

	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)		

3





